
ST. ELIZABETH - ST. BRIGID PARISH 
September 18 – September 25, 2016              Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
 

(†) Deceased   (L ) Living 
 

Monday, September 19 ~ St. Januarius 
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Catherine Mulrooney † 
 

Tuesday, September 20 ~ Saints Andrew Kim 
      Tae-gon & Paul Chong Ha-sang & Companions 
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Morning Prayer 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Giovanni Di Verdi † 
 

Wednesday, September 21 ~ St. Matthew 
8:45 AM (St. Elizabeth) Novena 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Paul Mertz † 
  

 

Thursday, September 22  
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Morning Prayer 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Wanda Wojton †  
 

Friday, September 23 ~ St. Pius of Pietrelcina   
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: John Mielach † 

 

 

Saturday, September 24  
 
 

5:00 PM (St. Brigid) Mass: For the Parishioners   
6:30 PM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Rev. Andrew 
      Kalafsky † 
 

Sunday, September 25 
       Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

7:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Anthony Buttacavoli †    
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Gallagher & Sikorski  
    Families † 
9:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Sara Henderson † 
10:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Matthew 
      Baumpane † 
11:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Victoria Sibilia † 

 
Congratulations to 

Grace McNamara and  
Joseph Michael Hodge  

 Who were united in marriage on 
September 10, 2016 at St. Elizabeth Church. 
May their life together be filled with God’s                    

abundant blessings. 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
Saturday, September 24, 2016 

St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 5:00 PM 
(E) E. Van Arsdale, H. & J. Jones (R) C. Ross    

 (A) K. Watkins   
St. Elizabeth ----------------------------------------6:30 PM 

    (E) K. Blejwas               (R) Assistance Needed 
    (A) T. Rafferty   

 

Sunday, September 25, 2016 
St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 7:30 AM 

(E) P. Riedel                       (R) B. Henderson   
 (A) B. & A. Henderson 

St. Elizabeth----------------------------------------- 8:30 AM 
(E) K. Spinda                                (R) J. Howe 

(A) Assistance Needed 
St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 9:30 AM 

(E) D. Sotolongo                  (R) B. Peterson 
(A) Assistance Needed 

St. Elizabeth--------------------------------------- 10:30 AM 
(E) F. Howard                    (R) M.F. Howard  

 (A) L. Brown  
St. Brigid ------------------------------------------- 11:30 AM 

 (E) L. Henderson  (R) J. Paez  
(A) U., M., & M. Lagana  

“For everything there is a season and 
 a time for every purpose under heaven…” 

A time to heal… Please pray for the sick of our parishes 
including: Elizabeth Kurylo, Ruth Stahl, Maria Nucci, Dave 
Martin, Edmond Rochat, Jr., Ann Buttacavoli, Victoria 
Gass, Barbara Giarretta, Phyllis Munstis, Mike Tocci, 
Magdalena Mendez, Kathryn Zacharias, and Barbara 
Kyle. 
A time to die… Please pray for those who have recently 
passed away. 
 

PRAY FOR POPE FRANCIS AND HIS INTENTIONS 
UNIVERSAL: Centrality of the Human Person 
That each may contribute to the common good and to 
the building of a society that places the human person 
at the center. 
EVANGELIZATION: Mission to Evangelize 
That by participating in the Sacraments and 
meditating on Scripture, Christians may become more 
aware of their mission to evangelize. 



 
TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

First Reading: Amos 8:4-7  
The prophet Amos expressed disgust over people who 
take advantage of the poor. He describes businessmen 
scheming to cheat the poor, then declares that God 
will "never forget the things they have done." 
Second Reading: 1 Timothy 2:1-8 
Paul urges the Christians to pray for all people, 
especially those in authority. Paul even asked them to 
pray for the kings who denounced Christ's teachings, 
because God wants all people to be saved through 
Jesus. 
Gospel: Luke 16:1-13 
Jesus tells a story about a servant who tries to cheat 
his employer. The owner is impressed because he 
would do the same thing himself. Jesus then describes 
the importance of being trustworthy in small matters, 
as well as in greater ones. He then states that no one 
can serve two masters faithfully, so people cannot 
give themselves completely to both God and money. 
 
SAINT ELIZABETH-ST. BRIGID PARISH CONTACT LIST 
Parish Group  Contact Name and E-mail 
Bible Study/Book Club Sr. Lucille Pezzlo MPF 
   AdultEd@sainteb.org 

Choir   Mary Lieberman 
                                           Choir@sainteb.org 

Couples for Christ Gabriella Daus 
   ParishLIfe@sainteb.org 

Daughters of Mary Tess Johnson 
  Daughters_of_Mary@sainteb.org 

Knights of Columbus Jim Gallombardo 
 kofc11386@gmail.com or KofC@sainteb.org 

Lectio Divina    Men: Jerry Tutak 
   Lectio_M@sainteb.org 
     Women: Vera Ricciardi Zachman 
   Lectio@sainteb.org 

Parish Pastoral Council Vera Ricciardi-Zachman 
PastoralCouncil@sainteb.org 

RCIA   Margaret Mulrooney 
   ParishLife@sainteb.org 

Religious Education Denise O’Callaghan 
   RelEd@sainteb.org 

Reverence for Life Kathy Marie Denuel 
   RevforLife@sainteb.org 

Or please call the Parish Office at 908-234-1265 

CATECHETICAL SUNDAY 

 

Parishes across the country will honor those who 
share in the evangelizing and teaching mission of the 
Church through a special rite of commissioning and 
blessing.  At. St. Elizabeth-St. Brigid Parish the 
following catechists and teachers will be 
commissioned to share the faith of the Church with 
the adults, youth, and children of the parish: 
Maria Allen Crystal Villagra 
Toby Duff Bernadette Verdile 
Suzanne Dolan Angeles Britez 
Cindy DeCourges Martin Villagra 
Melissa O'Donnell Kathleen Morandi 
Kathy Connolly Isabel Pardo 
Patricia Barsanti Abby Riely 
Cate O'Callaghan Leona Natilli 
Isabel Gardiner Sara Navaro 
Kasey Ruggia Lois Taddeo 
Abby Tulenko James Stives 
Terrie Profenius Sister Lucille 
Ariana Meyers Mike Nicosia 

Lora Butler 
Please pray for the catechists and our families as they 
share the faith of the Church with the youth of our 
Parish.  We thank all of those who volunteer their time 
to serve as catechists, aides, substitutes, and hall 
monitors.  It is with your help that our youth will see 
Christ alive every day in our charity and willingness to 
serve the Church in His name. 

 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO THE NATIONAL SHRINE 
OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 

On Saturday, November 
19, 2016, Bishop Checchio 
will lead a pilgrimage to 
the Basilica of the National 
Shrine of the Immaculate 
Conception in Washington, 

DC, concluding the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy 
and celebrating the Thirty-Fifth Anniversary of the 
creation of the Diocese by St. John Paul II.  More 
details about the pilgrimage, including how to 
register, will appear in the bulletin in coming weeks. 
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Remember in your prayers the 
members of our Armed Services, 
especially Patrick Blankenship of the 
USMC & Ryan O’Connor of the US 

Army, close friends of Jean Fall; John F. Stahl of the US 
Army, son, Joseph Stahl of the Navy, grandson, and 
Eric Hummel of the US Army nephew of Ruth Stahl; 
Brendan Patrick Duffy of the US Army, son of Deacon 
Larry & Denise Duffy; Jordan Weaver of the Air Force, 
husband of Christy (LaPointe) Weaver; Timothy 
Donovan of the US Navy, close friend of Tom Gioino; 
Charles Clough of the USMC, son of  John & Jan 
Clough; PFC Sean McMahon of the US Army, friend of 
The LaPointe family; John Walker of the Air Force, 
grandson of Bernard & Joan O’Reilly; Christopher 
Jibilian, US Navy pilot and Matthew Jibilian US Navy 
Seal, grand-nephews of Charlie & Pina Jibilian.  
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
Are you someone or do you know 
someone who has expressed an 
interest in becoming Catholic? Have 
you been baptized Catholic or 
Christian as a child, or have never 

been baptized? Or you haven’t celebrated the 
Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 
          We offer an opportunity to come together in a 
small group to learn more about our faith. Sessions 
focus on the teachings and experience of the Church 
and prepare individuals to celebrate the Sacraments 
of Baptism, Confirmation and the Eucharist at the 
Easter Vigil. You are welcome to participate in the 
process with your questions, your insights and your 
faith story in a friendly and accepting setting. 
          Interested, then these sessions are for you. We 
will meet every Monday evening in the Parish Center 
at 7 PM beginning September 26.  Participation and 
completion of these sessions will prepare you to 
receive the needed Sacraments of Initiation. 
         Anyone interested in the RCIA program should 
contact Margaret Mulrooney at the Parish Office at 
908-234-1265 or speak with Msgr. Puleo after Mass. 
 

24 HOUR PRAYER LINE 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has 
a 24 hour prayer line for those who desire prayer 
for special needs. If you, a family member, or a 
friend would like to be remembered in prayer for a 
temporary or permanent illness, please call us and 
leave a detailed message at 732-765-6431.  

YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
The choir enhances our worship 
every Sunday at the 9:30 AM 
liturgy and at special liturgies 

from September to June. Our members are 
dedicated amateur singers who become more 
active in our parish through liturgical music, singing 
a mixture of traditional and contemporary music. 
The choir welcomes singers of all ages and abilities. 
If you are interested in joining the choir, please 
speak with Nicholas O'Sullivan or Joseph Filoramo in 
the loft of Saint Brigid, before or after the 9:30 AM 
Mass, or e-mail them at choir@sainteb.org. 
 

GENNESARET RETREAT 
GENNESARET, a retreat designed to provide a spiritual 
and temporal oasis to men and women suffering with 
a serious illness, will be held the weekend of October 
14-16, 2016 at the Archdiocesan Retreat Center, 
located in Kearny, NJ. The retreat will begin Friday at 
2:15 PM and end with a closing Prayer Service on 
Sunday at 1:30 PM. There is no cost to you for the 
retreat.   For further information, please contact 
Hilare Reinold at 732-566-7237, Peggy Walsh 908-499-
7667, Marie Merritt 908-290-9248 or Linda 
Capobianco 732-608-7277. 
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SPIRITUAL ADOPTION 
Month Six ~ “I’m sitting up straight 
now!” 
Thank you for your prayers!  I’m 6 
months old now.  I just opened my 

eyes.  Before today they were sealed shut for 
protection.  I wonder what you look like.  I can hear 
sounds, too! It’s great to have someone praying for 
me. 
Your spiritually adopted baby is developing beautifully 
now.  Her weight is approaching 2 pounds.  She sits up 
straight now to accommodate her internal organs 
which have moved into their final place in her little 
body.  Babies born prematurely at this time have a 
very good chance of surviving.  The medical advances 
in caring for the extremely small newborn infants are 
extraordinary indeed.  Don’t forget to pray for your 
baby.  Abortion is legal through all nine months and 
her Mom might still feel pressure to abort. 

Please remember to pray Archbishop Fulton J. 
Sheen’s prayer for those children yet to be born 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I love you very much. I beg 
you to spare the life of the unborn child that I have 
spiritually adopted who is in danger of abortion. 
 

PRAYER FOR OUR COUNTRY AT ELECTION TIME 
Loving God and Father, 

watch over our country in these times of  
confusion and apathy. 

Keep us caressed in your merciful care, 
even though we have failed to remain vigilant, 
in respecting human life from the moment of 
conception to the moment of natural death; 

in recognizing all people as equal; in recognizing the 
right to life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness. 

Remain with us, Lord, in the days ahead. 
Protect us in our greatest needs. 

Protect our protectors in their military service. 
Protect our families; our neighborhoods; 

our cities, towns, states and nation. 
May our flag fly high 

and our prayers even higher, 
reaching the One who loves us the most - 

to keep us safe and secure 
for the spiritual battles yet to be won. 

Give us leaders in our country 
who, we pray, will respond generously 

to your Divine Providence, for the greater good 
of all men and women who live in our land, 

and for all generations to come. 
Through Christ Our Lord, Amen. 

 

   By Reverend John G. Hillier 

St. Elizabeth- St. Brigid Parish 
October 15-16, 2016 

Presents 
Father Anthony Mastroeni 

Guest Homilist at all of the Masses 
 

Topic:  How Important is My Vote? 
Question and Answer Session 

Monday, October 17, 2016 at 7:30 PM 
St. Patrick Hall, St. Brigid Church, Peapack 

 

Father Anthony J. Mastroeni, 
a priest of the Diocese of 
Paterson, NJ will be our guest 
homilist on the weekend of 
October 15-16, 2016 with a 

follow-up question and answer session on the 
evening of Monday, October 17, 2016 at 7:30 PM. 
  

 Father Mastroeni has taught at various 
seminaries and universities in the United States and 
Europe. In addition to being a civil lawyer, Father 
Mastroeni earned an S.T.L. and S.T.D. from the 
Pontifical University of St. Thomas Aquinas in Rome. 
He currently teaches Bio/Medical Ethics at Felician 
College in Lodi, New Jersey and serves as Spiritual 
Director at Holy Apostles Seminary in Connecticut. 
We look forward to hearing Father Mastroeni speak 
on the importance of having an informed Catholic 
conscience as we prepare for our 
upcoming presidential election.  
 

SILVER & GOLDEN WEDDING 
ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

 You are cordially invited to celebrate 
your 25th or 50th Wedding 

Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen. Renew 
your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio 
at an Evening Prayer Service in the Cathedral of St. 
Francis of Assisi, Metuchen on Sunday, October 30, 
2016 at 4 PM.   
 

  Forms must be signed by Msgr. Puleo and 
returned to the Family Life Office by Monday, 
October 17th. A letter with the details will be sent 
from the Diocese. 
 

   For further information, please call the 
Family Life Office to 732-562-1990 x4573 or email, 
amatos@diometuchen.org. Forms are available in 
the parish office or at the diocesan website: 
www.diometuchen.org and click on EVENTS tab. 
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 11386 
Invite all men and women of the Parish 

To attend their 
2nd Annual Retreat 

Saturday, October 15th 
Saint Mary’s Abbey Delbarton, 

Morristown 
Retreat Director:  Fr. Peter J. Krebs, S.T., PHD 

Dealing with the Uncertainties of Life 
Day begins with Mass at 8:30 AM and concludes 

with lunch at 12:30 PM 
Cost: $40 

For reservations or more information contact  
Ray Goger, PGK at 908-953-9484 

 
DIVORCED CATHOLICS 

The Family Life Office/Diocese of Metuchen is 
pleased to announce the beginning of an exciting, 
NEW ministry to men and women who are suffering 
from the pain and loneliness of divorce. “The 
Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide” is a 12 week 
program featuring a thirty-minute DVD session each 
week that cover topics of shock, denial, anger, grief, 
guilt, forgiveness, money, children, the courts, the 
ex-spouse, annulment, dating, sexuality, spirituality, 
re-marriage or staying single and much more.  
This program, based on the teachings of the 
Catholic Church is open to anyone who needs 
comfort, counsel and clarity after a divorce.  
Sessions will be held at St. John Neumann Pastoral 
Center in Piscataway beginning in October. Fee: 
$25.00.  For more information, contact Ro Bersch at 
(908) 313-5947 or (908) 470-0678. 
 

NEW JERSEY ASSISTED BILL RE-INTRODUCED 
The so-called “Aid in Dying for the Terminally Ill Act” 
S2474, a bill authorizing assisted suicide, was 
introduced on August 2, 2016 by bill sponsor 
Senator Nicholas Scutari (D-22). Modeled after 
similar laws in Oregon and Washington, this 
legislation would allow a terminally ill, mentally 
capable adult, the opinion to ‘voluntarily’ request a 
prescription for life-ending medication that can be 
self-administered- if and when the individual 
chooses- to end their life. The companion Assembly 
bill was introduced by Assemblyman John 
Burzichelli (D-3) as bill number A2451 earlier this 
year. Act Now! Contact your three state legislators 
and ask them to oppose S2474/A2451. 

THE CRITICAL LIFE ISSUES CONFERENCE 2016 
The Diocese of Metuchen in collaboration with the 

Archdiocese of Newark  
Saturday, October 29, 2016 

8:30 AM – 3:30 PM 
St. John Neumann Conference Center 

146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway, NJ 
Speakers include: 
�x Fr. Tad Pacholczyk, Ph.D. Director of Education.  

“Making Sense of Bioethics” 
�x Renee Bondi, Singer. Speaker, Author 

“Disability: God’s Mercy in Disguise” 
�x Theresa Flores, LSW, MS Human Trafficking 

Survivor, Author and Victim’s Advocate. 
“The Hidden Epidemic: Human Trafficking” 

�x David Hajduk Ph.D. Speaker, Teacher, Author 
“The Abortion-Contraception Connection” 

The conference begins with Mass and has 
Eucharistic Adoration throughout the day. Featuring 
a variety of exhibits. Lunch and handouts are 
included. Join us for the day filled with information, 
inspiration, and spirituality! Visit 
www.diometuchen.org. 
 

PEAPACK GLADSTONE FIRE DEPARTMENT 
CARS AND COFFEE SHOW 

The Peapack Gladstone 
Volunteer Fire Department will 
be having its 3nd annual Cars 

and Coffee Show on Saturday, September 24, 2016 
from 9 AM to 1 PM.  The event will be held on Main 
Street adjacent to Liberty Park.  All are welcome.  
An optional $10 donation is requested for show 
cars.  Rain Date October 1st.  For more information, 
contact Kevin Kneafsey at kjk0365@gmail.com. 
 

SPREADING THE WORD 
“No servant can serve two masters.  He will hate 
one and love the other, or be devoted to one and 
despise the other.  You cannot serve God and 
mammon (wealth).”    Luke 16:13 
Is money a “god” that you put before God?  Giving 
money to support the Church and other charity is a 
pillar of our Faith, just like attending Mass every 
Sunday and participating in parish ministry.  Giving 
money frees us from being a slave to money and 
increases our dependence on God and to trust that 
He will provide all that we need. 
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